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Email: batlow-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: www.batlow-c.schools.nsw.gov.au 
 
22 November 2023 mw:lw 
 

WELLBEING EXCURSION 
YARRANGOBILLY CAVES 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 5 and 6 students have the opportunity to attend the Wellbeing Excursion to Yarrangobilly Caves 
on Monday 11 December 2023. The excursion will include a guided tour through the North Glory Hole 
cave and swimming in the thermal pool. 
 
Travel will be by Goode’s Coaches departing Batlow Technology School at 8.45 am and returning by 
4.00 pm. 
 
The cost for this excursion is $10.00 which has been heavily subsidised by both the school and P&C. 
We thank the P&C for their generosity towards this excursion. 
 
Students will need a packed lunch, recess, and water bottles. Students will also need to bring their 
swimming costumes, towel, sunscreen, sensible closed shoes, and warm clothing. 
 
If you are happy for your child to participate in this excursion, please return the permission note and 
payment to the office by Friday 1 December 2023. 
 
A pre-requisite of attending this excursion is that a student does not have a current Warning 
of Suspension on the date of the excursion, nor have they been suspended since the date of 
this letter.     
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Claudia Fallon at school on 6949 1208. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Michelle Wainwright 
Principal 

BATLOW TECHNOLOGY SCHOOL 
72 Pioneer Street Batlow NSW 2730 

Kindergarten to Year 12 
 

Telephone: 02 6949 1208 
Facsimile: 02 6949 1666 

 
Principal: Michelle Wainwright 
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Please return to the office by Friday 1 December 2023 
 

BATLOW TECHNOLOGY SCHOOL 
PERMISSION NOTE 

WELLBEING EXCURSION YARRANGOBILLY CAVES 
 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ in Year ___________ to attend the 
Wellbeing Excursion to Yarrangobilly Caves on Monday 11 December 2023. 
 
My child’s swimming ability: (Please tick one)  
 
   Non-swimmer      Beginner (can swim 25 metres) 
 
   Good (25-50 metres confidently)   Strong (at least 100 metres confidently) 
 
 
  I understand my child will be travelling on Goode’s Coaches. 
 
  I have enclosed $10.00 payment. 
 
  I have made payment online via the School Bytes portal (accessed via Batlow Technology School 

website ‘Make a Payment’ tab). https://batlow-c.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
 
My child has a medical condition  Yes   No    Please state: ___________________ 
 
Medication details (if any) _______________________________________________________ 

  I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW 
Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and 
procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-
19 whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying 
any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders.  

 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________ Date: _____________________ 
    (Parent/Carer) 
 


